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Eldon House Display Closures
Eldon House Heritage Site and Gardens will close two rooms to the public
for the month of January 2025. 

Eldon House will close the Drawing Room and 
the upstairs display Bathroom for several
weeks starting on January 2, 2025. This closure 
is due to conservation work including plaster
repair and painting. 

As a heritage house museum, Eldon House 
aims to preserve its building and collections 
through regular maintenance and repairs. 
This closure is part of a larger project with the 
goal of conserving spaces that have been subject to regular wear. 

The rest of the Museum will remain open, and visitors are invited to speak with staff to
learn more about conservation work in museums. Both spaces will reopen approximately
February 1, 2025. 

About Eldon House
Virtually unchanged since the last century, Eldon House is London's oldest residence and
contains many family heirlooms, furnishings and priceless treasures of the Harris family, as
well as a beautiful 19th-century style garden.
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